State Medical Board of Ohio

30 E. Broad Street, 3rd Floor, Columbus, OH 43215-6127

(614) 466-3934

med.ohio.gov

September 17, 2014

Mr. D

Dear Mr.

This letter is in regard to a complaint you filed with the State Medical Board of Ohio concerning Lisa K. Perriera, M.D. After a thorough review of the allegations, your complaint has been closed. Your complaint remains confidential under Ohio law and will remain on file with the Board.

All complaints received by the Medical Board are reviewed to determine appropriate jurisdiction. If the Medical Board has jurisdiction, the complaint undergoes further review to determine whether a violation of law has occurred. Please note that if your complaint concerned individuals not licensed by the Medical Board, or issues regarding billing, fees, disability ratings, hospitals, urgent care centers, or nursing homes, these matters fall outside the jurisdiction of the Medical Board.

The Medical Board thanks you for bringing these matters to our attention and appreciates your patience during review of the complaint.

Sincerely,

Kimberly C. Anderson Chief Legal Counsel

To protect and enhance the health and safety of the public through effective medical regulation